Educational Purpose Statement
Field Trip to “Music in the Park” Day at Seabreeze Amusement Park
Thursday, June 9th, 2016
Oliver Smith

The purpose of this field trip is to provide the Edison Band and Chorus with a public performance venue that is critiqued non-competitively. Students will be assessed and develop their playing while providing music in a community setting, with other musicians of similar ages in the Rochester area. Groups get to perform on stage in the picnic grove, be critiqued non-competitively, and get a plaque recognizing their performance. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Students will also gain a sense of camaraderie and pride for Edison by performing as a school ensemble among other schools. They will learn of other opportunities to make music in Rochester, and how to continue their musical development after high school. This field trip is the first step in creating a recognizable Edison brand, especially for our Music department. The students are rewarded for their hard work and practice throughout the year, and can use the critiques to improve their playing for the year to come. 
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Oliver Smith
Band/Guitar Teacher

Edison Career and Technology High School
Room 2G12

585-324-9770 x2712

oliver smith@rcsdk12.0rg




